
WORSHIP      	                                   JANUARY 1, 2023

SERVE

Songs of Praise: 

	 “Angels From the Realms of Glory”	

	 “We Three Kings of Orient Are”

	 “You Are My King”

Welcome and Prayer   

Congregational Prayer
	 (Please take a moment to sign and pass the Fellowship Pad or check-in online.)

GROW

Benediction

Song of Response: “O Praise the Name”

				        

Children’s Message			                                   Sherri Wabeke                          

Song of Preparation: “While Shepherds Watched”

Prayer for the Blessing on the Word of God

Scripture: Romans 1:16 (pg. 1,116)

Message: “Committed Part 1”  	                       Pastor Brent Beckett 

Prayer of Application



THE CHURCH OFFICE will be closed Monday, January 2, in observance of the 
New Year’s holiday.

ELDER’S MEETING: If you would like to make your Confession or Reaffirma-
tion of Faith in Jesus Christ—or, if you would like to request Baptism—please 
plan to meet with our Elders and Pastors on Sunday, January 8, at 4:00P in 
Room 107. Enter the church at Door D or E. Those wishing to transfer their 
Church Membership into FRC should contact Linda Folkert at 669-1213 for 
assistance.

FAMILY NIGHT MEALS: Join us Wednesday, January 4, from 5:15-6:10P for 
a meal of breakfast. The cost is $3 per person. Sign up on the Adult Activities 
Bulletin Board to ensure everyone will be served. 

CHILDREN AND WORSHIP/SUNDAY SCHOOL will resume on January 8. 

BABY PICTURES FOR SANCTITY OF LIFE SUNDAY: Reminder--pictures are 
due on Wednesday, January 4. If you added a child to your family by birth or 
adoption in 2022 and did not receive an email regarding these pictures, please 
email lfolkert@frchudsonville.org.

ARE YOU PLANNING TO SEND YOUR KIDS TO CAMP THIS SUMMER? 
Fellowship will pay 50% of the cost for one week per child of summer camp 
at any Christian camp. This benefit is available only for the children of FRC 
Members. As you register, you will need a voucher code to obtain the 50% 
discount. The code for Camp Geneva is 3907-50P. The code for CranHill 
Ranch is 1027123-50P23. If you would like the discount at any other Christian 
camp, contact Shelli Schultz (Tuesdays and Thursdays) at 669-1213. 

FAMILY FARE RECEIPTS: Thank you for bringing in your Family Fare 
receipts. We are continuing to collect receipts (NOT gas receipts). We need 
the entire receipt, so do not cut off any part of it. Receipts can be placed in the 
box located on the Information Desk. Once we collect $150,000 in receipts, our 
Youth Ministry will receive $1,000. 

   EMAILS: Have you been receiving our Weekly Emails?                                     	
	           Birthdays/Anniversaries, Thank You’s, New Member Info,     	
	           and much more can be found in our Friday emails. Go to 		
	           frchudsonville.org/weekly-email to sign up or scan the QR code.

WELCOME
We’re so glad you’ve joined us today! If you’re a first-time guest, 
please fill out a Welcome Card located in the pew slot in front 
of you or online. Stay up to date at Fellowship with our app, 
website, and Facebook page.

ANNOUNCEMENTS
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YOUTH
UNDERGROUND: Our Thursday after-school program, Underground, is back 
for the New Year this Thursday, January 5, until 5:00P. Middle School and 
High School students are welcome to join us for a time of games, fellowship, 
homework time, and snacks!

NEW LIFE: We will resume next Sunday, January 8, from 5:00-6:30P in 
the Youth Room to kick off our new series, “Not Yet”. We’ll explore how our 
purpose is to know and love Jesus and to follow God’s plan for us. Students 
are welcome to stay after until 7:00P for food.

TURNING POINT: Join us next Sunday, January 8, from 7:00-8:30P as we 
start off the New Year with a new series titled, “Not Yet”. We will take a look at 
our identity in Christ and learn more about how our purpose as Christians is to 
know and share Jesus.

ADULT
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YOUNG ADULTS WINTER RETREAT: Our Young Adults Group will be 
traveling January 6-8 to Lake Ann for a retreat to kick off the New Year. 
Participants are asked to meet by 5:00P in the South Parking Lot for departure.

NEW FINANCIAL PEACE UNIVERSITY CLASS: Financial Peace University 
is a nine-week course that will teach you how to save for emergencies, pay 
off debt fast, spend wisely, and invest for your future without the complicated 
financial nonsense. This is an in-person class starting January 4 for only $10 
per person for the entire course (with an optional hardcover workbook for $15). 
Space is limited; register online at frchudsonville.org/fpu.



THIS WEEK AT FELLOWSHIP

2022 FINAL FINANCIAL REPORT

SUN
1

MON
2

TUE
3

WED
4

THU
5

FRI
6

Worship Service
Hand2Hand Packing
Worship Service

OFFICE CLOSED - HAPPY NEW YEAR!
Brandt Rental

Early Riser’s Men’s Bible Study
Young Ladies Bible Study
Young Men’s Discipleship Bible Study
Staff Meeting
Pickleball 
Redoration
Yak and Yarn
Upward Basketball

Family Night Meal
JR JAM/JAM/GEMS/BOOM!
Young Adult’s Bible Study
Financial Peace University
Adult Class: The World of the End
Women’s Bible Study: Elijah
Men’s Discipleship Group

Men’s Prayer and Scripture Study
Women’s War Room
Underground
Cardio and Core 

Band of Brother’s Men’s Bible Study
Pickleball
Women’s Drop-In Bible Study
Volpe Rental
Young Adults Winter Retreat Departure

Sanctuary
Lobby
Sanctuary

Gym

Room 107
Room 108
Room 109
Room 107
Gym
Rainbow Grill
Music Room
Gym

Gym
Various
Room 042
Room 001
Music Room
Room 027
Prayer Room

Room 107
Room 109
Youth Room/Gym
Gym

Room 107
Gym
Room 107
Gym
South Parking Lot

8:30A
10:00A
11:00A

12:00P

5:30A
5:30A
5:30A
9:00A
9:00A

10:00A
1:00P
5:30P

5:15P
6:30P
6:30P
6:30P
6:30P
6:45P
7:00P

6:30A
8:30A
3:00P
7:00P

7:00A
9:00A

10:00A
5:30P
5:00P

Budgeted Amount 
Last Week’s Offering 
Overage To Date

$   41,590.19
$   80,937.52
$ 182,552.80

Contributions to FRC can be made in four ways: 
Weekly Offerings during our Worship Services; 

Online Giving through Subsplash;
Auto-Giving through your Bank; or Mailing a 

Check to the Church Address. 

Thank You!


